
TRANSFER SITE MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18 
 
Attending 
Bob Paszak  David Hughes 
Bob Simonson Greg Martin 
Dale Koski  Susan Jansen 
 
Bob Simonson called the meeting to order 2:10 
 
1. skidsteer will not be held at the transfer site – town crew will open the building before 
site opens, and the request made that sanding needs to be done, especially in front of the 
recycle bins and gates.  Town crew will plow and sand the site before the site opens at 8:00.  
Snow blade needs to be picked up.   If there are problems call: 
 Loren’s cell:  715-638-0018 
 Dale’s cell:   715-580-0305 
 Gary’s cell:  715-558-3148 
 BJ’s cell:   715-562-0966 
 Tanner’s cell:  715-209-4133 
2.  Damaged gates:  2-6X6X12 foot posts should be located in the small garage by the town 
hall.  Bob Paszak and Sue J will check to see if they’re still there, and if yes, the site crew 
volunteered to replace the posts.  If not there, town crew will be asked to order and 
replace. 
3.  Supervisor:   town crew needs to be contacted if there needs to be issues addressed at 
the site. 
4. Pricing:  sheet passed out, charges for mattresses and tires clarified 
5.  Complaints: mostly involving changes in hours, communication.  
6.  Overhead doors:   in the budget.  Discussion involved the bidding progress, does it need 
to be posted.  Sue will contact Judy about the need for an official posting. 
7.  Record breaking year, $67,946 collected through October, approximately $10,000 over 
all of last year.  The monthly average was $6,794.69 
8.  Other issues – recommending raising the price on the 55 gallon bags(contractor bags) to  
$5.00 and setting up a display  in the building with labeled bags so people can check out the 
sizes 
 
Susan Jansen, secretary 
 
 
Motion by Dale, second by Bob P: meeting adjourned at 2:45 


